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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 14th FEBRUARY 2006 

QUESTION No. 5 
ORLAGH GROVE ROUNDABOUT
QUESTION:   Councillor J. Lahart
“To ask the Manager when the Orlagh Grove roundabout will be landscaped?”

REPLY:

A number of commercial firms have expressed an interest in sponsoring the landscaping of the roundabout at Orlagh Grove.  

A landscape plan is currently being prepared with a view to undertaking works over the coming months.

